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Welcome 

I hope you are all enjoying the summer weather and getting 
out and about in a safe manner? 
Last month I attended the Llandovery motorbike show ,It was 
a relatively small event but it was a pleasant ride and upon 
arrival there was a lot of motorcycle exhibits to keep me 
interested for several hours.  Whilst there I visited the south 
Wales ROSPA stand and received a very warm welcome. They 
were putting on slow speed riding demonstrations in the event 
arena and promoting themselves and rospa in a very 
professional manner. I am sure they will have signed up some 
new members from this event. 
 

Training 

 
ROADAR have updated the Diploma motorcycle course, this is a 5 day 
course which takes place around the country at various dates. 
Applicants must be a gold test holder and have a good knowledge of 
both Roadcraft and the Highway code. Further details can be found 
on the ROSPA website. 
I am a strong believer that training is essential to becoming a safer 
rider, training must always be good training and I am sure Rospa 
gives this. I have been doing a little research and have been shocked 
at some of the private company’s advice, so please be careful when 
seeking advice. 
 
The sun is currently shinning so I am off for a short ride on my bike. 



 
 

 

 
 

 

Please contact me if you think I can be of any assistance 
Thanks Martin Powell 
 
mpowell@rospa.com 
07542 174899  


